
 
  
The RR Weekly –November 25th-29th 
  

Dear Robb Road Families,  
 
Many thanks to parents and staff for last week’s parent/teacher conferences.  These meetings are 
important as they allow for meaningful dialogue about student learning and progress. 
 
1. Weather – Students go outside for recess most days, even when it’s raining hard.  Please ensure 
your child has a change of clothing in their backpack – this will save you having to come deliver 
dry clothes after they’ve slipped on the wet grass or stomped through a puddle. 
 
2. Messages from your PAC  
  
Salad Bar – Tuesday, November 26h – Primary (gr. 1,2,3) 
Hot lunch – Thursday, November 28th – Locals Pizza 
 
Hot Lunch  
In order to help with the new playground fundraising, we have added another Hot Lunch day.  
Tuesday, December 10th - The Pretzel Guyz (NEW VENDOR!). Ordering is open until Monday, 
December 2nd at midnight.  To order, please go to http://robbroad.hotlunches.net 
 
If you have any questions or problems with ordering, please email: 
robbroadhotlunch@gmail.com  
 
Online Store - We're excited to announce the launch of our online fundraising store! Every 
purchase made through the store will help us raise funds for a new playground at ERR. Best of all, 
20% of each purchase will go directly towards this project.  Items will be delivered directly to your 
home, making it convenient for you to shop.  Visit the store today and support this important 
initiative while shopping for great items!https://trnd.io/ecolerobbroad 
 
3. Elf Exchange - The PAC Playground Committee will be organizing a gift store where students 
can shop for family gifts. Please consider donating lightly used or new items.  Details can be found 
here: Holiday Elf Exchange and collection box will located inside the school’s front entrance. 
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4. Christmas Hampers - Again this year, ERR is participating in the Royal Lepage Christmas 
Hamper Program and we’ll be collecting items for families in need in our community.  Classroom 
teachers will let you know later this week which item (s) to donate by December 9th. 
 
5. Canadian Parents for French Re-launch: We are reaching out to share an exciting initiative 
aimed at strengthening the support for French-language education in our community: the re-
establishment of a local Comox Valley Chapter of Canadian Parents for French.  Please consider 
attending the Chapter foundation meeting Monday, November 25th @ 6:00 pm in the Robb Road 
Library.  Click here for more details 
 
6. ERR Code of Conduct – The school’s code of conduct is reviewed yearly and is shared with 
the School District, parents and students.  The current version can be found on the school 
website. 
 
7. Dates to Remember  
   
Monday, November 25th – Canadian Parents for French Meeting @ 6:00 pm 
Wednesday, November 27th - Volleyball – gr. 7 @ Airport gr. 6 @ Gaglardi 1 
Monday, December 9th – Yellowpoint Show @ Sid Williams (grades 3-7) 
Wednesday, December 18th – Elf Exchange 
Friday, December 20th – Last day of school before Winter Break 
Monday, January 6th – First day of school after Winter Breal 
 
Have a great week!  
  
S.  
  
Stéphane LeBlanc  
Directeur/Principal  
École Robb Road Elementary   

I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the Pentlatch, 
E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am grateful for the privilege 
of living on the land and the gift of working with their children.   
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